KENINEDALE

March 8, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

As the library director for the Kennedale Public Library, it was my responsibility to
oversee and furnish the new library/community center that the City of Kennedale
constructed in 2006. In order to accomplish this task, I requested recommendations from
other library directors in the Dallas-Fort Worth area. Many suggested that I would
receive good service from Libra-Tech. I contacted Libra-Tech Corp. in May of 2006.
At that time, I told Penny Gromatzky, the president, that we needed furnishings for a
6.000 square foot building that was scheduled to be finished September 11 of the same
year! Penny said that she could help us but that we would need to make some fast
decisions as we had to order by June 1 in order for the manufactures to meet our
completion date. With help from Penny and her staff, we met the June 1 order date.
Then our construction was delayed. Penny was able to reschedule the delivery of our
shelving and furniture. When the new shelves and furniture was finally scheduled for
delivery, Libra-Tech’s installers arrived to oversee the offloading and to deal with the
truckers. The installers brought all the tools and hardware that were needed for a very
professional and efficient completion of the job.

From start to finish, Libra-Tech was there with recommendations, advice and the
knowledge to finish our library project. It is my pleasure to give my highest
recommendation to anyone who may be considering Libra-Tech for the purchase of a few
pieces of furniture or the complete furnishing of a new facility. Large project or small,
Libra-Tech will give each the necessary attention to detail that the project requires.

If you need more information about our project, please do not hesitate to contact me at
817-478-7876.

Sincerely,

Gwen Bevill

Gwen Bevill
Library Director

316 W. 3" Street, Kennedale, Texas 76060
(817)478-7876  Fax (817) 483-0660



